
 
       

 
 

   Committee on Planning & Budget 
 

October 14, 2016 
 
To: Dylan Rodriguez 
 Chair, Riverside Division Academic Senate 
 

Fr: Christian Shelton  
 Chair, Committee on Planning and Budget 
 
Re: Systemwide Review of Proposed Presidential Policy on International Activities 
 
On October 11, 2016, the Committee on Planning and Budget (CPB) reviewed and 
discussed the proposed Presidential Policy on International Activities.  CPB finds the 
proposed policy reasonable and is in support by a vote of +5-0-0. 


